
 

 

June 15, 2021 

 

Mr. Joe Frogge 

Codes Administration 

220 SE Green Street 

Lee’s Summit, Missouri  64063 

 

 

Re:  Coldwater Community Center 

       Permit No. PRCOM20210533 

 

 

Mr. Joe Frogge 

 

This letter is in regard to make you aware that I have been asked by the community center 

representative to take over as the engineer of record for the Mechanical and Plumbing 

aspects of the project. Conversation with the previous engineer with MMC has 

acknowledged this change and released themselves from the project per the attached letter. 

 

I have developed a updated, revised and modified set of Mechanical and Plumbing plans 

for your review showing clarification or additional information on previous items 

previously identified in your plan review comments.  

 

Should you have any questions or require discussion about any of these comments, please 

contact myself as you require. 

 

Respectfully, 

 

 

 

Erik Knudsen, PE 
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